
More info at unit meetings 
and www.ibew1245.com

Be informed!

Your vote is important! 
Ballots will be mailed to 
members on April 18, and 
counted on May 16.

The IBEW 1245 
Bargaining Committee 

unanimously supports the 
PG&E Contract Extension.

PG&E Contract Extension
Now is the right time to extend the IBEW contracts with PG&E for one year.

;It’s a toxic economic climate for general 

bargaining right now.  PG&E is facing fines & 

penalties of up to $4 billion, and criminal charges 

stemming from San Bruno.

;The proposed general wage increase of 
2.75% for both Physical and Clerical next January 

is well above the current inflation rate of 1.1%.

;Ad Hoc negotiations give us an alternative 

way to make progress on key issues in 2014.


